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Vintage Vehicles of Sun City 

  Volume 3         Issue 5   Nuts and Bolts   
 May 2017 

www.vintagevehiclesofsuncity.com 

     Celebrating our Season 

    Another great year for our club. Have a safe trip home. 
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   On the cover and inside 

                    Editors Notes 
Hi car nuts. 

It may be the end of our season but the off season begins today. I hope to see those of you who  

remain at breakfast or at the McDonalds Cruise–ins. Before a “please hear my plea” rant for over 

the break newsletter material, let me share the good news for three Studebaker brothers and sisters 

who in the past were unable to live together. They now all have a common home  together in Denny 

Lockmon’s new multi garage pad. A heartfelt congrats to Denny, who had been looking a long time 

for their new home. Oh boy , no more space to ask for submissions. If the newsletter fits, you must 

submit! See you in the fall!                                           Submit to: locascio2000@hotmail.com 

 www.vintagevehiclesofsuncity.com 

  On the cover we celebrate the fun filled events of the last 7 months, the VVSC season. 

     Did I mention the newsletter is a 12 month thing? Keep those submissions coming! 

                                     Coverage of the Martin Auto Museum 

                                Another look at the Mountain View car show 

                              The last show of the season at the Bell Center 

                      #1 VVSC member Ben Heintz has 2 sweet vehicles for sale 
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                        Club Contacts: 

President             Troy Janicki    480-277-6910   troyjanicki@gmail.com 

Past president   Tom LaVack          360-628-2444   tlavack86@gmail.com 

Vice president        Bill Senter             715-210-4479   wjsenter@yahoo.com 

Vice president   Warren Clucker   623-977-2128   wscoo7@aol.com 

Treasurer    Scott Donkers   503-799-1381   scott.donkers@gmail.com 

Membership Sec.   Les Litzenberger   509-430-1625   hiefles53@yahoo.com 

Recording Sec.   Yvonne Ahrens    217-483-4260   y.ahrens@gmail.com 

Member At Large   Denny Lockmon    623-974-5424   lockmon@cox.net 

Member At Large   Gary Davis             530-308-8135   judy@quailpoint.com 

Events Director      Richard Holcomb  623-815-9270   bethsmith70@hotmail.com 

Website Monitor   Ron Whitney   623-875-7413   ronaldwhitney@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor   Tom Locascio   623-977-4992   locascio2000@hotmail.com   

                     Upcoming events 

 

The Swallows have flown back to Capistrano, The folks who endure the summer here 

still have these 2 ongoing happenings until the Swallows return for October events: 

Breakfast at Bobbie’s - This is the ongoing breakfast get together that is 

scheduled for 8 am Thursdays but people start showing up around 7 - 7:30 am. Going 

by last summer’s count, we usually get 10  - 25 people in the hot part of summer. 

Bobbie’s Café is located at 15472 North 99th Ave. 

Cruise-in at McDonalds The other ongoing event this summer will go on 

every Wednesday at 5 pm until cars stop showing up because it is to darn hot! If you 

are showing your car or truck, show up early as good spots go fast. (4;30?) With the     

Swallows  leaving daily this may become less of a problem. 

McDonalds is located on the NW corner of 99th Ave and Bell 

 

Please check the web page events entries for the 
most up to date and accurate information! 
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These 2 fine vehicles are   

offered by VVSC founding  

and #1 member Bud Heintz 

Bud Heintz 

520-403-0101 

budheintz@icloud.com 

1977 Ford Ranchero             

351 Cleveland motor –          

rebuilt             

Fresh paint and interior                     

69 Cobra wheels                          

$7,500 

For Sale 

2005 Harley        

Sportster (883) 

3000 miles                      

(three Thousand!)                                

Like new condition                                                  

Voyager Trike kit                                                      

Tow hitch                                 

lots of chrome   

                       

$7,000 
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A stroll down memory lane,       

November 2016 thru April 2017 

A stroll down memory lane,       

November 2016 thru April 2017 

A stroll down memory lane,       

November 2016 thru April 2017 

A stroll down memory lane,       

November 2016 thru April 2017* 

*There were so many pictures I     

wanted to include. Microsoft publisher 

wouldn’t export the newsletter to a 

PDF format until I deleted 3 additional 

pages of the photo’s I had already put 

together. The result is a fancy title 

with little content.  -  Ed 
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   A VVSC outing to the Martin Auto Museum 

Staging area at Bell Center above and right 

Arriving at the museum below 
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A VVSC outing to the Martin Auto Museum continued 

A few of my favorite things from the    

museum. I forgot the Corvette’s story but 

it is well done. I also dream of Sun 740s.     

I absolutely love 48 and 49 Caddy             

fastbacks. No one doesn’t like a Cord. 

And finally, she’s real fine my ???. 
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A VVSC outing to the Martin Auto Museum continued 

How Ferruccio Elio Arturo Lamborghini got his start 

It pays 

to join 

the Sun 

City 

wood 

working 

club! 

See caption below 

Photos by 

Tom Locascio 
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 Mountain View show and pot luck April 4th 2017 

 Walter’s Avanti comes out to play                                         Use the 3 iron. 

A gathering of the usual suspects, both humans above 

and cars below. 

Remember to check out the 

more extensive and excellent 

event photo coverage on the 

website. There are slide 

shows and more.  

Photos by 

Tom Locascio 
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 Last show of the season, Bell Center  April 15th 2017 
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Photos by Ed Gordon 

The End 


